UNIVERSITY OF PITTSBURGH
Sehool aof Madicina

Department of Bacteriology 21 April 1955

To Consular Officials and Others Whom It May Comcernm:
Re: Miss Helen Claudia HENRY

This is to certify that the above named individual, a graduate
of the University of Queensland, Australia, has been acceptad
as a Research Fellow for the purpose of carrying on a program
of resemrch in the Virus Research Laboratory. Miss Henry
should arrive in Pittsburgh not later than 1 October 1955, and
she may use the facllities of the Virus Research Laboratory
wntil 1 July 1956.

Miss Henry is the recipient of an American Association of
lniversity Women International Grant for the academic ysar

of 1?55'%‘&

Sincerely,

/8/ Jonas E. Salk
Jonas E. Salk, M.D.

Iirector
Virus Research Laboratory
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Mise Mary H. Smith

American Association of University Women
1634 Bye Street, N. W.

Washington 6, D. C.

Dear Miss Smith:

This 1s in answer to your letter of 9 Pebruary concerning Miss Helen C.
Henry and to say that we would be willing for her to come here, either
for the academic year or the calendar year, beginning on or about
September, 1955. From our previous experience we have found that
persons in such a position profit best not by taking formal courses
but by working in the laboratory with an experienced investigator.
Under these circumstances it is not possible to offer the opportunity
for acquiring a formal degree, If Miss Henry is willing to come under
these conditions, I shall transmit the necessary information through
University channels so that you may then have the necessary statement
of admission, including classification for purposes indicated in your

letter.
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Jg:\rjqa.a E. Salk, M. D.
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